
 
 

 

Welcome back! Our restaurant team is pleased serve you once again, and is taking 
every precaution to create a safe, welcoming and relaxing dining experience.  

 

Precautionary measures include, and are not limited to: 

 Social Distancing: This includes 50% fewer reservations each evening, limited 

group sizes, and appropriate distancing for seating at the sushi counter and tables 

 Face Coverings: Everyone must wear a mask or faceguard.  

 Limited Contact: Masks and gloves are to be worn by chefs, waitstaff and 

management; hand washing is required regularly, with hand sanitizer available in 

clean or touchless dispensers at multiple stations and the use of new gloves  

 Contactless Payment: We can easily arrange non-contact payment on request 

 Health screenings: All staff members are screened and monitored to ensure their 

fitness for work. Paid sick leave is available to any staff member who requests it. 

 Deep Cleaning: Throughout the restaurant, an enhanced cleanliness routine is in 

place to ensure regular sanitization at every level and for every surface. Linens are 

removed from the dining room to await laundering outside the restaurant as per 

CDC guidelines. 

 

We appreciate your consideration and thank you in observance of these new 

guidelines for dining in. Above all, we look forward to welcoming you in at Kenzo Napa, 

and once again providing a world-class dining experience to remember. 

 

-Kenzo Management & Staff  


